
Office of the President 

Dear Student, 

You are being considered as a potential nominee for a SUNY Chancellor’s Award for Student 
Excellence. This award recognizes outstanding students who have integrated academic 
excellence with other aspects of their lives and have demonstrated achievement in at least 
three of the following areas: Academic Excellence, Leadership, Campus Involvement, 
Community Service, or the Arts. Nominations are prepared and submitted by faculty and 
professional staff to the local Student Chancellor’s Award committee, which selects our 
campus’ nominees to be submitted to SUNY. 

To be eligible as a nominee a student must: 

• Graduate between June 2024 and May 2025;
• Have demonstrated achievement as described above; and
• Agree to a grade/judicial review, by signing below and returning the signed form via

email to awards@oneonta.edu or hard copy sent to Office of the President, 301 Netzer
Administration Building, no later than December 1st.

If you wish to be further considered as a nominee, please sign below, and return by email to 
awards@oneonta.edu, or to Netzer 301, by December 1st. 

Please note that signing the release below does not guarantee that a nomination will move 
forward to the local Student Chancellor’s Award committee or to the SUNY Selection Committee. 

Contact the Office of the President at 607-436-2748 with any questions. 

I give permission for the College President’s designee to access my discipline and academic 
records to verify my good standing, GPA, and disciplinary history. I also give permission for the 
Student Chancellor’s Award committee to have full access to this information and my 
nomination. 

  Student’s Signature Date 
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